
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for registering for a campus tour of Landon. This optional tour allows prospective 
students the opportunity to see our campus and observe from a distance our classroom 
environment. Our goal is to make this experience safe and informative. This visit is not a required 
part of the admissions process. 

 
Landon follows the guidelines from the local, state, and national health organization guidelines to 
help inform its decision making. Although this tour may be scheduled, the school can close 
campus and cancel in-person tours indefinitely. We will email you if we need to cancel your visit. 
Please read this information to help prepare for your visit. 

 
Campus Tours 
• Only one parent/guardian and the prospective student(s) are permitted in the visitor group. 
• Masks must be well fitted and cover the mouth and nose. The admissions office will have masks to use if 

needed. 
• Tour Guides, staff and guests will be required to use proper social distancing (remaining 6 feet apart) 

throughout the visit. 
• Families will not be permitted inside the classrooms but will be able to view a class from the doorway. 
• Bring water if you are apt to get thirsty. Water fountains cannot be used. 
• Per social distancing guidelines, we discourage personal contact and will be unable to offer a handshake. 
• If any of the visitors are sick, show symptoms of COVID-19 or have been around anyone who has shown 

symptoms or tested positive for COVID-19, please do not come to campus. 

 
When Arriving to Campus 
• Place the attached placard on your dashboard 
• Landon has two entrances. Only the entrance at 6101 Wilson Lane, Bethesda will be open to visitors and 

community members. Please use the Wilson Lane entrance and check in at the security booth when you 
arrive. 

• Make your way to the Hendricks Building (#14 on the campus map) and park in the designated spots. Once it 
is within 5 minutes of your appointment, please call your Admissions Representative or the Admissions Office 
to indicate you have arrived. Your Admissions Representative will come out to your car to greet you and start 
the tour. Please note: There will be no access to space in the Hendricks Building. Visitors may use the 
restrooms located in the comfort station located near the tennis courts and turf field. 

 
Note that all visitors to campus must adhere to the following Covid-19 specific health guidelines. 
• Never within 6 feet of another person, not in your immediate family. 
• Wear masks at all times while on campus and within 20 feet of another person, not in your immediate family. 
• Frequent hand washing/sanitizing. 
• Taking temperature prior to coming to campus to confirm you do not have a fever above 100.3. 

 
Questions about your visit? Contact us admissions@landon.net 

 
Campus Visitor Guidelines 
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